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November 2023 
 
To parents/carers of pupils in Year 3 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Year 3: Thorpe Woodlands Centre: Friday, 10th May 2023 
 
The children in Year 3 have the opportunity to go to Thorpe Woodlands for a multi-activity 
adventure day. We have decided this year, we have booked places on Friday 10th May 2023.  It is 
hoped that the children will take part in canoeing, Big Swing, Archery and Team Challenges. The 
actual selection of activities is dependent upon the suitability of the weather.  No activity will take 
place in unsuitable conditions.   
The total cost of the activity day will be £45.00; this covers the whole day at the Centre and 
transport.  A deposit of £10.00 will secure your child's place in the first instance, deposit by Friday, 
15th December 2023 on our on line payment system School Gateway.  The balance can then be 
spread over the next few months. We realise that this is a large amount of money, but we are 
convinced that the range and quality of this day will make it excellent value (and great fun!). 
 
The day will run from 10.00am to 4.00pm, leaving school as soon as possible at 8.30am and 
returning at approximately 5.00pm, please ensure that your child is met at this time. 
 
The school continues to take children on day trips which are thoroughly enjoyed by the children and 
which are a desirable part of their education.  The 1988 Education Act specifies that any activity 
which takes place during school time must be free although there is no ban on requesting voluntary 
contributions. If you would like your child to take part in this visit, but are not sure that you can 
make the full contribution, please write to me as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Jane Green 
Headteacher 
 

 


